
 

 
 
 

 
There are no material changes in the 

 
PROJECT FINANCE & INFRASTRUCTURE RATING 

METHODOLOGY 
 

dated May 9, 2025. 
 
 

The non-material changes described below will not result in changes to any current 

credit ratings. 

 
1. The updates in this report are a clarification on the application of this 

methodology.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


